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For those providing reports to the Board of Trustees, please note the following requests:   
 

●​ Oral reports be limited to 3 minutes per constituent group. A timer will be displayed on the screen. 
●​ Written reports/materials be submitted 48 hours in advance and not to exceed 2 pages. 
●​ Non-scheduled speakers are not permitted to speak in place of scheduled speakers or in addition to scheduled 

speakers unless name and reason/purpose is submitted 24 hours in advance of the Board meeting for 
consideration; and there should be no more than two speakers per report (total 3 minutes). 

●​ Employees who are members of a bargaining unit represented by an exclusive bargaining agent may address the 
Board but may not attempt to negotiate terms and conditions of their employment.  

●​ It is requested when mentioning or addressing an individual, their tile or prefix be used. (Examples: Dr. Smith, 
Trustee Smith, Vice Chancellor Smith, Mr. Smith, Ms. Smith)  
 
 

INFORMATION TO INFORM POLICY: 
 
 

ACTIONS and/or UPDATES RELATED TO GOALS: 
 

1.​ Eliminate Barriers to Student Access and Success 
 

2.​ Be a Diverse, Equitable, Inclusive, and Anti-Racist Institution 
 

3.​ Be a Leader and Partner in Addressing Regional Issues 
 

4.​ Ensure Fiscal Accountability/Stability 
 
 
-Club Rush: Ensure Fiscal Accountability/Stability 
​ The Crafton Student Senate recently used its funds to ensure the students were fed for our 
February 13th club rush. The event was a great success, with the food running out entirely by the end 
of the event. Funds were also used to get prizes for the costume contest and the club booth contest. 
Outside of that, the Crafton Student Senate also used its funds to reimburse Music Club for expenses 
they gained during their recent field trip, which was funded by the Student Senate as well. The 
Gaming Club was also approved for funds for their upcoming Mario Kart Tournament on March 28th. 
 
-General Assembly: Be a Leader and Partner in Addressing Regional Issues 
​ The students being sent to the upcoming SSCCC General Assembly on behalf of the Crafton 
Student Senate were finalized within the last month, with our total coming to 11 students. The Student 
Senate is incredibly proud to send so many representatives to GA. They will be learning more about 
how the SSCCC works at a state level, going to various workshops to gain new knowledge, and 
voting on the resolutions that will be presented at the conference. The Crafton Student Senate is also 
proud to have two of our own resolutions being presented, including the LIFT- Language Initiative for 
Future Talent being put on the consent agenda. 
 
-Adding membership: Be a Diverse, Equitable, Inclusive, and Anti-Racist Institution 
​ There has been a large increase in the number of students who are interested in joining the 
Crafton Student Senate. Tami Sheratt has moved up to Sustainability Director and Matthew Riddle, 
Koen Diaz, and [] have been added to the Senate as Senators at Large. William Kuria was also 



added as a Senate Member. These Senators all have incredibly diverse backgrounds and 
world-views, and they are valuable additions to our Senate. 
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